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            Circular 51-2023     

  

 

                                   07 July 2023 

      
Dear Residents 
 
BOREHOLE TESTING 10 – 14 JULY 2023. 
 
We will have Boegman Borehole Testing Solutions on site next week from  10 – 14 July 2023 to do 
groundwater exploration. 
 
The technical team will be monitoring the behaviour of the existing borehole / well point continuously for 4 
days, 24 hours per day. We will thus not have access to the borehole for these 4 days and will not be able 
to run the irrigation system while they conduct testing.  This is a nonstop, no failure process that cannot be 
interfered with.  The duration of this has potential up to 106 hours total dependant of recharge rate. 
 
In order to do so they will require temporary office space, shelter, and access to basic human amenities.  
They will thus be on site in a Site Caravan and a Nissan Safari vehicle that has the testing machine on it. 
The Site Caravan and Vehicle will be parked next to the borehole for the duration.   
 
Please can we ask that residents refrain from using this area in order to allow the team to do their testing 
uninterrupted.  This includes not using this area as a “Dog walking area” for the duration.  Should your 
gardeners need to dispose of garden refuse, they are to please be cautious and avoid the demarcated / 
barricaded area where this testing will be happening. 
. 
 

 
 
Please bear with us as we get this first step towards trying to improve water security in the Village 
completed. 
 

Warm Regards 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


